Published in edited form in Sunday Times 22 October 2000
Dear Editor,
 

As Liam Clarke so eloquently pointed out last Sunday, the Northern Ireland Human Rights Commission is making a laughing stock of itself by wasting its rapidly diminishing resources on trying to effect a new state-funded broadcasting ban. If Chairman Brice Dickson had his way newspapers would also have great empty spaces as investigative journalists were forced to ply their trade in the face of a forest of injunctions.
 

The saddest thing is that when people are being murdered for disobeying the IRA, be it in West Belfast this week or Magherafelt two weeks ago the Commission bleats its disapproval of the 'right to life being violated' and stirs itself no further. All this when the Lord Chief Justice made it plain that the new Human Rights Act could be utilised to assist those murdered by non-state (or in Northern Ireland by semi-state) forces.
 

The Commission remains for ever hobbled by being representative of only one (dynamic and radical) force in the community when even secular liberals were denied membership, let alone unionists.
 

Yours sincerely
 

Jeff Dudgeon
 

56 Mount Prospect Park
Belfast
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